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                                                    ‘Soft Start’ 

Thank you for all your positive comments about our trial arrangements for children       

arriving at school in the morning. Several people have noted that there is less traffic    

congestion, the children are safer, and there is no longer a queue to stand in! Although 

they may have had reservations at first, the vast majority of children are enjoying coming 

to the classroom independently and settling to work. Staff have noticed that children are 

enjoying coming straight in to an activity or quiet reading and that the day starts in a 

very calm, purposeful manner.  

Thank you for the observation that KS1 have nowhere to ‘park’ their scooters – we are 

looking into purchasing a scooter pod to address this issue. 

May I remind families that all children should be in school ready to start the day by 

8.45am. 

NEXT WEEK’S ASSEMBLY  

DOBBS WEIR CLASS  

Deputy Headship 

I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Devonshire has been appointed Deputy Head 

at  St Catherine’s and officially started her role at the beginning of this week. 

Maths Workshop – Tuesday 20th November 2.00pm 

Many of you will be aware that we teach maths using a scheme called ‘Maths No      

Problem’. Several families have raised queries about this approach, which incorporates 

the ‘bar’ method to help visualise problems and encourages the use of practical            

resources to support and develop understanding. Mr Pring will be leading a workshop 

where he will explain the way we teach this subject as well as providing practical ways 

that you can support your children with maths at home.  

Please do come along to this informal session; everyone is welcome! 
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Remembrance Day 2018 

Three of our Y6 pupils will be representing our school as we lay a poppy wreath at      

Sunday’s Remembrance service at the war memorial in the town.  

Y6 Take Over the Museum! 

In conjunction with Lowewood Museum and in relation to the exhibition celebrating our 

200th Birthday, twelve of our Y6 pupils will be ‘Taking-over’ Lowewood on Friday 23rd 

November. They will be leading workshops as well as guided tours of the exhibition and 

the rest of the museum. Please do come and be shown around by our young                 

enthusiasts from 11.30 – 12.30 or between 2.30 and 4.00 – they would love to see you. 

Christian Value 

This half term’s value is Trust. Assemblies this week have encouraged children to        

consider who they trust, why they trust them and how they show that trust.  

We also thought about whether we are people who are trustworthy.  

Rachel’s assembly this week shared verses from the Bible that reminded us trust in God 

can provide support and help in many different situations. 

Later this term, we will be thinking about people in the Bible who had to demonstrate 

trust as well as how trust is important in our lives today. 

Parent Forum 
Monday sees the return of our next Parent Forum in which we will be                          

focusing on Outstanding Behaviour.  Everyone is welcome so please do come along!  
 
 
 
 

Come and join us as we discuss how to promote outstanding behaviour and how 
school policy supports this.   

 
We look forward to seeing lots of you there! 



PE Kits – Thank you 

Most children are now            

remembering to bring in PE kits 

so that they are appropriately 

dressed for this activity – thank 

you!  

Last week’s Attendance Figures 
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Pamper Evening  Friday 23rd Nov 

Tickets for the pamper evening will be 

on sale in the Junior playground or 

you can purchase your tickets on the 

following link   

 http://buytickets.at/stcatherinespta  

Class Possible % Attend 

Hoddesdon Mar-
ket 

100 95.7 

Rye House 100 99.5 

Barclay Park 100 95.3 

Tower Heights 100 93.5 

Lowewood 100 97 

Pound Close 100 98.6 

Rye Meads 100 96.3 

Clock Tower 100 93.3 

Rawdon House 100 93.1 

Lampits 100 95.7 

New River 100 93.3 

Dobbs Weir 100 97.5 

The Lynch 100 98 

Dinant Link Road 100 91 

Sam & SallyΩs  

Christmas Workshop  

aƻƴ оǊŘ 5ŜŎ  

фΦллŀƳ-оΦоhǇƳ 

 ϻму ǇŜǊ Řŀȅ  

.ƻƻƪ Ǿƛŀ ǿƛǎŜǇŀȅ  

 

 

http://buytickets.at/stcatherinespta
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